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If you no longer operate this farm go to Section 2. 

 If you no longer operate this farm or ranch go to Section 2. 

SECTION 1 - CROP ACREAGE and YIELD 

SECTION 1 - CROP ACREAGE, YIELD, and HAY STOCKS 

Please report the acres planted, acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you 
operate for each of the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all 
acres harvested and to be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for each of 
the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to 
be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for the 
following crop.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to be 
harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for each of 
the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to 
be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres planted, acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you 
operate for each of the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all 
acres harvested and to be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for each of 
the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to 
be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for each of 
the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to 
be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 
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Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for each of 
the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to 
be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for each of 
the following crops.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to 
be harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

  

Please report the acres for harvest and yield per acre you expect to harvest from the total acres you operate for the 
following crop.  If harvest is not complete, make your best estimate of the final yield for all acres harvested and to be 
harvested.  (Exclude information for land rented to others.) 

 TOTAL CROP 

WINTER WHEAT 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 541  

      Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre 151  

  IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

WINTER WHEAT 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only) 

Acres 477  480  

      Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per 

Acre 184  196  

DURUM WHEAT 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 554  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre 451  

DURUM WHEAT 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 750  752  

      Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per 

Acre 186  197  

TOTAL CROP 
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OTHER SPRING WHEAT 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 768  

    Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre 452  

 OTHER SPRING WHEAT 

            Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres770 772  

    Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per 

Acre 188 198  

IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

BARLEY 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 509  508  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Lbs. Per

Acre 140  141  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre 189  860  

BARLEY 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 536  

      Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre 152  

TOTAL CROP 

OATS 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 534  

    Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre 153  

 OATS 

            Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres523 522  
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    Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. Per

Acre207 190  

    Expected yield for grain and seed  Lbs. Per

Acre181 182  

IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

CORN 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 544  538  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. per 

Acre 159  169  

  TOTAL CROP 

CORN 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 531  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  

Lbs. Per Acre 155  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  

Bu. per Acre 154  

DRY GRAIN OR 

SEED 

HIGH MOISTURE 

GRAIN OR SEED 

(Usually 24 – 30 % 

moisture) 

CORN 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 369  370  

      Expected yield for grain and seed  

OR 

Bu. per Acre 162  164  

      Expected yield for grain and seed  Tons per

Acre 163  165  

      Average moisture of your high moisture corn (nearest whole percent)  

Percent 380  

CORN 

      Planted for all purposes  

530  
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Acres

  Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 531  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. per 

Acre 154  

CORN     TOTAL CROP 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 530  

    IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

  Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 544  538  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. per 

Acre 159  169  

 IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

SORGHUM 

Acres planted for all purposes  

Acres 748  749  

Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 746  745  

Expected yield for grain and seed  Lbs. Per

Acre 423  424  

IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

SORGHUM 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  

Acres 746  745  

    Expected yield for grain and seed  

Bu. per Acre 421  422  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Lbs. per 

Acre 423  424  

  TOTAL CROP 

SORGHUM 

      Harvested and to be harvested (grain and seed only)  
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Acres 571  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Bu. per

Acre 747  

  Expected yield for grain and seed  Lbs. Per

Acre 744  

IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

  TOTAL CROP 

SOYBEANS 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 600  

      Harvested and to be harvested for beans  

Acres 599  

      Expected yield for beans  Bu. Per

Acre 157  

 Continue on Back 

SOYBEANS, single cropped 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 762  

      Harvested and to be harvested for beans  

Acres 759  

      Expected yield for beans  Bu. Per

Acre 396  

SOYBEANS, double cropped 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 602  

      Harvested and to be harvested for beans  

Acres 760  

      Expected yield for beans  Bu. Per

Acre 397  

SOYBEANS 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 622  761  
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      Harvested and to be harvested for beans  

Acres 620  621  

      Expected yield for beans  Bu. per

Acre 170  171  

IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

UPLAND COTTON 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 625  666  

      Harvested and to be harvested  

Acres 716  717  

      Expected yield (lint)  Lbs. per 

Acre 173  172  

      

  TOTAL CROP 

UPLAND COTTON 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 524  

      Harvested and to be harvested  

Acres 668  

      Expected yield (lint)  Lbs. Per

Acre 576  

 TOTAL CROP 

AMERICAN – PIMA COTTON 

      Planted for all purposes  

Acres 526  

      Harvested and to be harvested  

Acres 804  

      Expected yield (lint)  Lbs. Per

Acre 577  

IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

PEANUTS 

      Harvested and to be harvested  

Page 7 of 13edrreview

10/12/2010http://edrreview/edrreview/review/ombHTML/3039



Acres 943  941  

      Expected yield  Lbs. per 

Acre 942  940  

  TOTAL CROP 

PEANUTS 

      Harvested and to be harvested  

Acres 329  

      Expected yield  Lbs. Per

Acre 158  

     

 TOTAL CROP 

RICE 

      Harvested and to be harvested  

Acres 440  

DRY WEIGHT OR GREEN WEIGHT 

    Expected yield  

Bu. per Acre 441  444  

OR     

    Expected yield  Barrels per 

Acre 442  445  

    Expected yield  
Lbs. per Acre 443  446  

    Are you planning to harvest a ratoon crop?   Yes  No 
   

  

    If yes, Did you include your expected ratoon 
            yield in the per acre reported?   Yes  No 

   

  

    

  TOTAL CROP 

SUGARCANE 

      Harvested and to be harvested (sugar and seed)  

447 447

448 448
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Acres 264  

      Expected yield (sugar and seed)  Tons Per

Acre 265  

TOTAL CROP 

 TOTAL CROP 

FLUE-CURED TOBACCO (Exclude  tobacco acres leased to others.) 

      Harvested and to be harvested (record to the nearest tenth of an acre)  

Acres

315  

                         

    Expected yield  Lbs. Per

Acre 824  

BURLEY TOBACCO (Exclude  tobacco acres leased to others.) 

      Harvested and to be harvested (record to the nearest tenth of an acre)  

Acres

732  

  

                         

      Expected yield  Lbs. Per

Acre 812  

DARK FIRED TOBACCO (Exclude  tobacco acres leased to others.) 

      Harvested and to be harvested (record to the nearest tenth of an acre)  

Acres

734  

                         

    Expected yield  Lbs. Per

Acre 813  

DARK AIR CURED TOBACCO (Exclude  tobacco acres leased to others.) 

      Harvested and to be harvested (record to the nearest tenth of an acre)  

Acres

730  

                         

    Expected yield  Lbs. Per

Acre 814  

DRY EDIBLE BEANS 

      Harvested and to be harvested for beans  

Acres 877  878  

      Expected yield for beans  Cwt. per

Acre 875  876  

  TOTAL CROP 
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  TOTAL CROP 

 DRY EDIBLE BEANS 

      Harvested and to be harvested for beans  

Acres 863  

  Expected yield for beans  Cwt. Per

Acre 866  

 OR   

  Expected yield for beans  Bu. per

Acre 867  

    Has harvest been completed on this farm?   Yes  No 
 

  

  IRRIGATED NON-IRRIGATED 

ALFALFA & ALFALFA MIXTURES for HAY 

(Include only Dry Hay from all expected cuttings)  (Count each acre only 
once, regardless of the number of cuttings or different uses.)  

Acres 632  801  

         bales and      wt. / bale  Tons per 

Acre 583  584  

ALL OTHER HAY (Include only Dry Hay from all expected cuttings) 

(Count each acre only once, regardless of the number of cuttings or different 
uses.) 

(Exclude alfalfa and alfalfa mixtures)  

Acres 995  997  

         bales and     wt. / bale  Tons per 

Acre 585  586  

      

    

  TOTAL CROP 

ALFALFA & ALFALFA MIXTURES for HAY 

(Include only Dry Hay from all expected cuttings)  

(Count each acre only once, regardless of the number of cuttings or different uses.)  
Acres 653  

964 964
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         bales and     wt. / bale  Tons per 

Acre 578  

    TOTAL CROP 

ALL OTHER HAY (Include only Dry Hay from all expected cuttings) 

(Count each acre only once, regardless of the number of cuttings or different uses.) 

(Exclude alfalfa and alfalfa mixtures)  Acres 654  

         bales and     wt. / bale  Tons per 

Acre 579  

  TOTAL CROP 

ALL HAY (Include only Dry Hay from all expected cuttings)  

(Count each acre only once, regardless of the number of cuttings or different uses.)  
Acres 587  

         bales and     wt. / bale  Tons per 

Acre 581  

SECTION 2 - CONCLUSION 

        If you no longer operate this farm or ranch, please provide the name and address of the new operator. 

SECTION 2 – CONCLUSION 

      If the contact person has changed, please provide the name and address of the new contact person. 

NAME:       

ADDRESS:       

CITY:   ZIP CODE:   

COUNTY:   PHONE:   
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COMMENTS: 

  

  

SECTION 2 – CONCLUSION 

      If you no longer operate this farm or ranch, please provide the name and address of the new operator. 

NAME:       

ADDRESS:       

CITY:   ZIP CODE:   

COUNTY:   PHONE:   

COMMENTS: 

  

Survey Results:  To receive the complete results of this survey on the release date, go to 
http://www.nass.usda.gov/results.  

Would you rather have a brief summary mailed to you at a later date?  Yes  No 
 

    

99 99
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  9910   

  9901   

  9903   
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